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Innovation at work

August 28, 2023

Municipality of Kincardine
1475 Concession 5
Kincardine, Ontario

N2Z 2X6

Dear Mayor and Council,

| am writing to offer our sincere appreciation to staff and council for the significant progress to date
and to reaffirm Bruce Power’s strong commitment to the process of establishing a mutually
beneficial Water Services Agreement with the Municipality of Kincardine.

We acknowledge the considerable efforts of staff and council to evaluate this proposal and to work
with us in a spirit of collaboration. | want to reiterate, on behalf of Bruce Power, that we understand
and respect the process that must be adhered to in order to reach a fully informed decision on this
important matter.

Bruce Power values the strong relationship we have with the Municipality of Kincardine as our host
community and respect the Municipality’s progressive efforts to maintain and build out
infrastructure and manage its operations in a fiscally responsible manner.

Our company is fully aligned with municipal staff and council in that this expansion will have no
financial impact on ratepayers and existing users of the system from both a capital and operating
standpoint to service the site. The full-cost recovery model will continue to be applied in this
undertaking, including the future costs of replacement of any new infrastructure acquired for this
purpose.

In closing, we appreciate the opportunity to re-emphasize our respect for the process the
Municipality needs to follow and while we continue to establish internal plans, track progress and
communicate with our employees we do not prejudge the outcome and understand the
municipality’s responsibilities to do what’s best for the community and its residents.

We look forward to continuing to work together on this important initiative and | remain available
to discuss any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Edey
Senior Vice-President, Operational Services & Business Development
Bruce Power
Jennifer Edey
Senior Vice-President, Operational Services & Business Development
Bruce Power P.O. Box 1540, B29, Tiverton, Ontario NOG 2TO0
Telephone 519-385-2907
Email: jennifer.edey@brucepower.com



